
 

 

 

 

 

Waiver Code Overpayment  

Date of notice: 6/30/23 

 

Previously, HFS had requested an increase to the Elderly Waiver Homemaker service to increase the rate 

on 3/1/23 to $26.92.  Meridian implemented this change and subsequently received notice on April 25, 

2023, that the effective date of the rate would be adjusted to 4/1/2023. Meridian has sent notification 

to provider who may have been overpaid for March dates of service. 

 


